
COMMONWEALTH OF KENTUCKY 
 

BEFORE THE PUBLIC SERVICE COMMISSION 
 

In the Matter of: 
 

ELECTRONIC APPLICATION OF 
NORTHERN KENTUCKY WATER DISTRICT 
AND STOLL KEENON OGDEN PLLC AND 
FOR ACCREDITATION AND APPROVAL OF 
A PROPOSED WATER DISTRICT 
MANAGEMENT TRAINING PROGRAM 

) 
) 
) 
)   CASE NO. 2022-00338 
) 
) 

 
NOTICE 

 
 Pursuant to the Public Service Commission’s (“Commission”) Order of November 18, 

2022, Northern Kentucky Water District and Stoll Keenon Ogden PLLC give notice that the 

documents listed below were filed with the Commission on November 11, 2022: 

1. A sworn statement attesting that the proposed course of instruction entitled 

“Northern Kentucky Water Training 2022” was conducted on November 9, 2022 and that the 

materials found at Tab 4 of this Notice were provided to each attendee (Tab 1); 

2. A description of all changes in the presenters and the proposed curriculum that 

occurred after the submission of the application for accreditation (Tab 2); 

3. The name of each attending water district commissioner, his or her water district, 

and the number of hours that he or she attended (Tab 3); 

4. The materials distributed to all program attendees (Tab 4); 

5. Approval of the program for continuing legal education accreditation by the 

Kentucky Bar Association (Tab 5); 

6. Approval of the program for accreditation by the Kentucky Board of Certification 

of Water Treatment and Distribution System operators (Tab 6); and 



 

7. Approval of the program for accreditation by the Department of Local Government 

(Tab 7). 

Dated:  December 8, 2022   Respectfully submitted,  

 
_________________________________  
Gerald E. Wuetcher 
Stoll Keenon Ogden PLLC 
300 West Vine Street, Suite 2100 
Lexington, Kentucky 40507-1801 
gerald.wuetcher@skofirm.com 
Telephone: (859) 231-3017 
Fax: (859) 259-3517 
 
Counsel for Stoll Keenon Ogden PLLC  
 
 
Tom Edge  
General Counsel 
Manager of Legal, Compliance, and Regulatory 
Affairs 
Northern Kentucky Water District 
P.O. Box 18640 
Erlanger, KY 41018 
tedge@nkywater.org   
Telephone: (859) 578-5457 
Fax: (859) 426-2770 
 
Counsel for Northern Kentucky Water District 
 

CERTIFICATE OF SERVICE 
 

In accordance with 807 KAR 5:001, Section 8, and the Public Service Commission’s Order 
of July 22, 2021 in Case No. 2020-00085, I certify that this document was transmitted to the Public 
Service Commission on December 8, 2022 and that there are currently no parties that the Public 
Service Commission has excused from participation by electronic means in this proceeding.  

 
 
_________________________________  
Gerald E. Wuetcher 


